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AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 

  
 
 

10th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: SATs Breakfast week beginning 12th May 2025 

 

We are pleased to be able to offer all pupils in year 6 breakfast during the SATs 

testing week (Monday 12th May, Tuesday 13th May, Wednesday 14th May and 

Thursday 15th May 2025).  If you would like your child to partake in this, please 

complete the attached form indicating your child’s requirements.  Please return the 

form even if your child does not wish to have a breakfast. 

 

Breakfast will only be provided if the completed form is received by the deadline of 

Friday 28th March 2025.  There will be no extension to this deadline as the food 

needs to be pre-ordered.  Obviously, no siblings will be allowed. 

 

Your child will need to come to the school hall at 8.00 a.m. (no earlier please) on the 

dates you have requested. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Findlay 

Headteacher 

 



Breakfast during SATs week 

 

Please return this form even if your  

child does not require a breakfast – thank you. 

 

 

I would like my child:……….……………………………………………………………… in class: ……….. 

to have the breakfast provided by Manor Junior School.  Please choose one drink and 

one bap. 

  

 

  Monday 12th May 2025 

❑ Apple Juice  OR  ❑ Orange Juice  

❑ Bacon Bun OR ❑ Sausage Bun    OR ❑ Vegan Sausage Bun 

 

  Tuesday 13th May 2025 

❑ Apple Juice  OR  ❑ Orange Juice  

❑ Bacon Bun OR ❑ Sausage Bun    OR ❑ Vegan Sausage Bun 

 

 

  Wednesday 14th May 2025 

❑ Apple Juice  OR  ❑ Orange Juice  

❑ Bacon Bun OR ❑ Sausage Bun    OR ❑ Vegan Sausage Bun 

 

 

  Thursday 15th May 2025 

❑ Apple Juice  OR  ❑ Orange Juice  

❑ Bacon Bun OR ❑ Sausage Bun    OR ❑ Vegan Sausage Bun 

 

❑ I will not be sending my child in early for breakfast but they will be in 

 school on time. 

 

 

Please return to the school office by:  

 

Friday 28th March 2025 at the very latest. 

There will be no extension to this deadline. 


